
 
 
From: dombay1 [mailto:domba[REDACTED]]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 2:30 AM 
To: Read, John 
Subject: bad anti-trust lawsuit 

 
                                                                         
 
 

Alex J. Kovach 
                                                                        2121 Edison Avenue 
                                                                        Granite City, IL 62040-4718 
 
John Read 
Chief, Litigation III Section 
Antitrust Division 
U.S. Department of Justice 
450 5th Street, NW, Suite 4000 
Washington, DC 20530 
 
Dear Mr. Read: 
 
The department of justice is proceeding with an antitrust lawsuit against several 
publishers and Apple over e-books.  I am against this lawsuit.  This is dangerous for small 
independent booksellers who cannot compete with Amazon.com.  We need the 
independents who serve people who do not use Kindle and Nook.   
 
Why would the justice department start a lawsuit that would give Amazon.com a 
monopoly?  Are you not suppose to break up monopolies? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Alex J. Kovach 
 
 




